
 

 

NOTICE 

 

Malaysian Communications and Multimedia Commission (MCMC) is holding a Public Inquiry 

commencing from 2 December 2019. The following Public Inquiry Paper is available for public viewing 

and comments on MCMC’s website: http://www.mcmc.gov.my.  

PUBLIC INQUIRY ON IMPLEMENTATION OF CHERISHED NUMBER FRAMEWORK 

This Public Inquiry intends to seek views from the industry, interested parties and members of the 

public on the proposals of implementation of Cherished Number Framework in Malaysia.  Cherished 

Numbers refers to certain numbering assignments which may be considered as special, easily 

recognisable or memorable or lucky by end-users. 

The MCMC invites members of the public to participate by sending written submissions on specific 

matters on which comments are sought and MCMC’s preliminary views in the Public Inquiry Paper.  

Participants are encouraged to support their submissions with justifications and, where appropriate, 

provide or refer to evidence or other relevant information. 

 Written submissions on the matters raised should be provided to the MCMC, both in hard copy and 

electronic form, at the address below and via e-mail by 12 noon on Thursday, 30 January 2020: 

 
 

The Chairman 
Malaysian Communications and Multimedia Commission 

MCMC Tower 1, Jalan Impact, 
Cyber 6, 63000 Cyberjaya 

Selangor Darul Ehsan 
Tel: +603 8688 8000 Fax: +603 8688 1000 

E-mail: neamd@mcmc.gov.my 
Attention: Numbering and Electronic Addressing Management Department 

http://www.mcmc.gov.my/
file:///C:/Users/hamizan/AppData/Roaming/Microsoft/Word/neamd@mcmc.gov.my

